
  

CAMPUS ADVISORY 

 

Today the El Camino College Police Department learned of an 
unconfirmed threat made at the conclusion a baseball game between 
El Camino College and Cerritos College at El Camino on Saturday, 
March 24.  At the end of the game witnesses observed a white male 
5’8” to 5’9,” 150-180 pounds with long hair, in his late ‘40s, threaten to 
attend today’s baseball game at Cerritos College between El Camino 
and Cerritos after saying “See you all on Monday; I’ll bring my AK.” 

 
The El Camino College Police Department (ECCPD) takes these 
matters very seriously and is investigating this alleged threat.  While 
the ECCPD is not discouraging attendance at today’s game, they do 
advise those attending today’s game to be aware of their surroundings 
and to please call the Police Department at 310-660-3100 if you see 
anything out of the ordinary or a male matching the above 
description.    

 
If you see something, say something.  

BE AWARE. BE SAFE. 
 


